
CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Date: December 3, 2024 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING OF THE CHINO VALLEY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT  
RELATIVE TO THE ADOPTION OF INFORMATION MADE AVAILABLE TO THE PUBLIC 

IN THE FORM OF  
AN ANNUAL AND FIVE-YEAR DEVELOPER FEE REPORT  

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2023-2024  
IN COMPLIANCE WITH GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 66001 AND 66006 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education (“Board”) of the Chino Valley Unified School 
District (“District”), at its Regular Meeting to be held on December 19, 2024, will review its proposed Annual 
and Five-Year Developer Fee Report for the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 (“Report”) in compliance with Government 
Code Section 66001 and 66006. 

The Board meeting is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m., or soon thereafter, on Thursday, December 
19, 2024, at the Chino Valley Unified School District’s Board Room, located at 13461 Ramona Avenue, 
Chino, CA 91710.  The Report will be considered at such time by the Board. 

The Report will be available for public review for a period of at least 15 calendar days 
beginning December 3, 2024, at the District Office, located at 13461 Ramona Avenue, Chino, CA  91710. A 
digital copy of the Report is also available for review digitally and can be downloaded from the District’s 
Facilities, Planning & Operations webpage: https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/4852 

Questions and/or comments should be directed to the Facilities,  Planning and Operations office at (909) 
628-1201 Extension 1200 or Beverly_Beemer@chino.k12.ca.us.

Posting period: December 3, 2024 – December 19, 2024 

https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/4852

